
 

 

 
 
 
 

Call to Order: Meeting called to order in Council chambers by Mayor Sam Maxson at 5:33pm.   
 
Attendance:  Mayor Maxson, Recorder Rezin Hudkins, Councilors Karen Phillips, Natalie 
Haddix, James Link, Charlene Louk, Brenda Riley. Treasurer Leslie Cummings, Fire Chief 
Jeremy Haddix, Engineer Logan Alastanos, Chief Ronald Godwin, PW Sup Taylor Keith,  
 
Leslie went over the budget. Chief Haddix spoke to this. This fee does not include Town 
residents who are part of the Fire Levy. This is only for outlying areas the Fire Dept services.  
This is a fee we are allowed to charge.  Stonewood has already started this. Dave Glover is 
working on an ordinance for the Fire Fee that will go by Sq ft. hopefully start Jan 1, 2023.  
 
Rezin asked that the Basketball court on Ohio Ave get worked into the Budget for repairs as 
this is Nutter Fort’s only park. We need to take care of it.  
 
Chief Haddix brought up that he would like to see NFFD purchase an ambulance and start a 
service for the county, not just Nutter Fort. Getting coverage these days is tough due to 
ambulances doing transport services in the county. Chief Haddix stated this would be for 
emergency calls only. He has been working with Nathan Rohrbough on the process of how to 
run it, as he has run a successful agency in the Town of Anmoore. 
 
Workshop adjourned at 5:25 pm. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
___________________________  ________________ 
Rezin Davis Hudkins IV, Recorder   Sam Maxson, Mayor 
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